
January 18, 2017

Please do not reply to this email. If you have LEA policy or program questions, please forward 
them to the LEA mailbox at LEA@dhcs.ca.gov

NOTIFICATION TO SUBMIT INDIVIDUAL AND GROUP SPEECH THERAPY 
TREATMENT SERVICES CLAIMS

• On October 8, 2016, Department of Health Care Services (DHCS) notified LEAs 
that individual and group speech therapy treatment services claims were being 
denied due to a claims processing error, and DHCS instructed LEAs to hold off 
on submitting 92507 and 92508 claims until the claims issue was resolved.

• Although the claims issue is not yet resolved, DHCS is now instructing LEAs to 
submit 92507 and 92508 claims to avoid timeliness restrictions. Note that these 
claims will continue to be denied, and once the claims issue has been resolved 
by the fiscal intermediary, an Erroneous Payment Correction (EPC) will be 
generated to reprocess any erroneously denied claims, with no further action 
required by LEAs.
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